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Rod Van Saun

Ninilchik, AK 99639

April 11, 2019

Dear House Resources Committee,

I’m writing today in support of Governor Dunleavy’s nominees to the Board of Fisheries – Karl Johnstone, Israel
Payton, Marit Carlson-Van Dort and Gerad Godfrey. As a person who loves to fish in Alaska, it’s important to me
that the people responsible for managing and allocating fish represent all Alaskans fairly. The Governor’s nominees
come from diverse backgrounds and have expertise that will serve us all well.

The Governor has allowed Bob Penny to influence his decisions on Board Nominees.  The board needs diversity not
a stacked deck.  Karl Johnstone should not be confirmed.  He is only going to support the KRSA agenda and will
not fairly represent all user groups.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to Alaska. Please join me in supporting the nominees to the Board of
Fisheries, and cast your vote to confirm Karl Johnstone, Israel Payton, Marit Carlson-Van Dort and Gerad Godfrey.

Sincerely,
Rod Van Saun
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